
SOSSA Championships Cancelled Until Further Notice 

As we navigate the Covid health crisis SOSSA will continue to 
follow the direction of public health experts, the Ministry of 
Education, local boards and OFSAA. 

To all our students, coaches and school staff, please stay safe 
and healthy. 

SOSSA Executive 


